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American Assisted Living Nurses Association

The American Assisted Living Nurses Association (AALNA) is a professional nursing
association representing assisted living registered nurses and licensed
practical/vocational nurses. Our goal is to promote safe, effective, and dignified nursing
practice in assisted living. With over one million older adults residing in assisted living
communities and given the actual and potential increase in the nature and intensity of
their health and personal care needs, the demand for licensed nurses in this domain is
making assisted living one of the fastest growing segments in the nursing spectrum.
AALNA was formed in June 2001 by a group of assisted living nurses and is still operated
only by nurses currently practicing in the field. As a founding board member of the
Center for Excellence in Assisted Living (CEAL), AALNA is a continuing voice for assisted
living nursing.



